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February 2020


Newsletter 





Happy Birthday





Harvey and Cory in the owlet’s room are 1 year old





And Lily May and Jay Ann are 4 years old in the wise owl room.


� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://t2.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcQ755zPkBPYcqMfIXHqXz_Dg9iahHAvOmSdrR9k-m0PrnAeXa898Q" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���














What are we doing this month: 





Zoolab at Avonbourne care home 


Lavendar music 


Valentine’s Day 








Happy Birthday to …


Cody and Emily B who are 4


Emma and Quinn who are 3 and 


Teddy who is 2

















Appropriate clothing 





As you are aware, we offer free-flow learning in both the indoor and outside environment. This means that we go out to play in all weather, so please dress your child accordingly, i.e. wellies and waterproofs through the wetter winter months. 


.  

















Stars of the Month 





Rachel T – Alfie F for gaining confidence and awareness in using the toilet  


Siobhan – Caleb for good settling 


Lauren – Miruna for growing in confidence and beginning to eat her lunch


Lindsay – Aiden and Darcie for good recall at story time 


Kirsty – Josh for good recall of events at story time  


Rachel H – Eliana for growing in confidence and bonding with her new key person 


Pam – Jordan for using some lovely sentences when talking  


Kelly – Harrison for good understanding and joining in with nursery routines


Shirley – Emma for gaining confidence in settling, and interacting with others  




















Healthy Eating  





If you are on a low income or benefits you may be eligible for the healthy start programme entitling you to weekly vouchers towards free milk including formula, veg, fruit and vitamins. Applying is easy just ask your health visitor or fill in the form online � HYPERLINK "http://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/healthy-start-vouchers/how-to-apply" �www.healthystart.nhs.uk/healthy-start-vouchers/how-to-apply� or ring 0345 607 6823. 


























Nursery and Snack Fees 


To avoid a late payment charge please pay your fees by the 14th of month. Thank you. 








Home Learning Activities 


Draw and paint with me and tell me what you are doing 


Take me out to different places where we live like the fire station or the library 


Have a pretend party for me with my dolls or my teddies 





Possible Snow Closure 


Just in case we get snow in the foreseeable future and need to close, please check our fb page, listen to or check on spire fm. 





Old Sarum Nursery, Pheasant Drive, Old Sarum.


Salisbury, Wiltshire SP4 6GH. 01722 415598/07955 333329


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:oldsarumnursery@gmail.com" �oldsarumnursery@gmail.com�


Webpage: www.oldsarumnursery.com








Dates for your Diaries 


Term 3 – Monday 6th January – Friday 14th February 2020


Half Term – Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 2020


Term 4 – Monday 24th February - Friday 3rd April 2020








